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Dear Parents and Guardians,
Welcome to Meadow Glens Elementary School! What an exciting time for you and your child(ren). On behalf of Meadow Glens Home & School—our dedicated parent volunteer organization—I’m delighted to welcome you to the Meadow Glens community.
Our mission is to support and enhance the educational experience of all Meadow Glens students. As a vital bridge between families and the school, Home & School facilitates communication, coordinates events, leads fundraising efforts, and fosters a strong sense of community among students, staff, and parents. We are fortunate to have such a generous and involved parent community, and your contributions—whether big or small—make a meaningful difference.
There are many opportunities to get involved throughout the school year, and we welcome every parent and guardian to participate. Whether you're interested in volunteering, attending events, or joining a committee, there's a place for you. Keep an eye out for our newsletters, which will include sign-up opportunities and important updates.
All parents and guardians are considered members of Home & School and are encouraged to attend our monthly meetings, held on the second Tuesday of each month at Meadow Glens. These gatherings are a great way to stay informed about what’s happening at school, in District 203, and within our organization.
We’re looking forward to a fantastic school year and are especially excited to welcome new families into our community. We also invite you to visit our website mghs203.org for more information. Thank you for your support of Meadow Glens Home & School. If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out.
Warm regards,
Jaime Jorstad and Erika Barney
President, Meadow Glens Home & School 2025–2026
mg203president@gmail.com
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